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You are invited to attend a community meeting to learn 

about the future renovations of the Kent Heights 

Recreation Facility. Improvements to be installed include 

but not limited to resurfacing the basketball/tennis 

courts, an ADA perimeter walking path, ADA compliant 

play equipment, perennial gardens (native plant species), 

shade trees, benches and bike racks. We would like to 

hear your comments and suggestions. Funding for this 

project is provided by a Rhode Island Department of 

Environmental Management recreational grant and City 

funds. Please join us at the Fuller Creative Learning 

Center, 260 Dover Avenue on October 17th at 6:00 pm. If 

you have any questions, please contact the Planning 

Department at (401) 654-4268. 

 

 


